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The field trip to attend The Lightning Thief at the Growing Stage Theater has been rescheduled to Monday, March 27, 2023.

If your child is interested in attending and has not returned a permission slip please complete and return the form in the
attachment below. Hard copies of the permission slips are also available in the office. Completed permission slips must be
received in the office by Friday, March 24, 2023. Please use this link for the form: The Lightning Thief Permission Slip

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/#trash/FMfcgzGslkdxplhxSLMswkscLHpLfmpk
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http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/2XFUIOPrfLwNI9Z1a9Il4w~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRl_HrRP0R1aHR0cHM6Ly9tc2cuc2Nob29sbWVzc2VuZ2VyLmNvbS9tLz9zPUtRZ0JTblduN1lVJm1hbD0yMDJlYzFiYTA2YWQ0OWJhMThhYWEwYWI3NDRiYmMwZGEwYjMwZWUxMDdhZTQwZTg4ZjlkNDU5ZjJlZTE3ZGJhVwdzY2hvb2xtQgpkCFFHG2TOK6rhUhlrZGlsbGV5QG5ldGNvbmdzY2hvb2wub3JnWAQAAAAB

